
PROFESSIONAL DEVELOPMENT 

Earn 1.5 hours of Professional Development  

New participants will receive a copy of the
book How to Tell Stories to Children

WHO SHOULD ATTEND

All professionals serving children ages

birth to 5 years old, including TK,

Preschool and Toddler Teachers, Family

Childcare Providers, and Early

Intervention Providers 

When: Tuesday, November 9, 2021 

Time: 5:30 to 7 :00 PM

Where: Virtual Meeting on Zoom 

A link will be provided to all registered

participants

Last Day to Register:  
Saturday, November 6, 2021 

Registration Link:
https://slocoe.k12oms.org/964-211775

EVENT DETAILS

HOW TO TELL STORIES
TO CHILDREN

U S I N G  S T O R Y T E L L I N G  A S  A N  E D U C A T I O N A L  T O O L

FOR MORE INFORMATION ABOUT CONTENT, CONTACT:
Shannon Pimentel | Coordinator, Early Learning & Educational Support

(805) 782-7318 | spimentel@slocoe.org



FOR MORE INFORMATION ABOUT REGISTRATION, CONTACT:
Megan O'Dwyer | Administrative Assistant II

(805) 782-7298 | modwyer@slocoe.org

SLOCOE is excited to host this virtual professional
development event!

Silke Rose West and Joseph Sarosy, educators of
young children, and authors of the book How to Tell
Stories to Children  return to our supportive
platform, to offer practical advice, helpful
prompts, and a touch of science to explain how
stories can be used as an educational tool.

The presenters will share day-to-day stories
teachers can use in the classroom and early care
settings, supporting emotions and connections,
while also supporting many diverse needs of young
children in our care.  

Attendees will learn and practice simple
storytelling methods, which will ultimately support
the emotional and educational success of children.

"WHEN WE HEAR THE WORD STORYTELLING, MOST PEOPLE

THINK OF THE STORY OR NARRATIVE.  WE BEGIN BY

REFOCUSING ON THE RELATIONSHIP THAT ARISES BETWEEN

YOU AND YOUR STUDENTS AS A STORY IS TOLD."

JOSEPH AND SILKE

https://slocoe.k12oms.org/964-211775

